
July 17, 2016 
121 Mud Creek Road   

Troy, PA  16947     

570-297-4818    

www.fbctpa.com 

Thanks for joining us today! 

July 17, 2016 

If you are a new or returning guest 

please stop by the welcome center in 

the lobby for a welcome packet and 

gift. We’re glad you’re here! 
 

Name:______________________________ 

Address: ___________________________ 

____________________________________

Phone:_____________________________ 

Email: ______________________________ 

Please check all that apply: 

 1st-time Guest    

 Returning Guest 

 Married   

 Single     

 College     

 Teen  

                                                                  

Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor: mark@fbctpa.com 570-362-0212                                                       

Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries: carl@fbctpa.com 570-529-3700           

Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant: stephanie@fbctpa.com 570-250-7963                            

Dale Harper - Lead Deacon: 570-364-5212                                                                    

connect with us! 



GET Involved 

I would like information about: 

 Beginning a relationship with God 

 Baptism 

 Membership 

 THRIVE  Groups (Life Groups) 

 Kids Info (through 6th grade) 

 Teens Info (5th-12th grade) 

 Serving Opportunities 

 
I would like prayer for: 

_________________________________

_________________________________

_________________________________ 

 For Staff Only 

 For Church-wide Prayer Chain 

 

 I would like a visit from the pastor:   

 “Rustic Reconnection Retreat”, next Friday and Satur-

day. Sign up and information at the Welcome Center. Contact 

Herb or Jon if you have questions. 

 Thank you! , A special thank you to the Harper family for 

hosting the men’s event last Saturday. We appreciate all who 

had a part in making it a great success! 

 Picnic/Swim Party at Mt. Pisgah Hilltop Pavilion, July 31st, if 

you would like to help coordinate food and/or games for the 

picnic contact the church office, info@fbctpa.com 

 Family Picnic at Harper’s , August 21st, details to come! 

 Tithes, Offerings & Gifts can be placed in offering boxes in 

the lobby or in offering baskets that are passed during the ser-

vice. Thank you for your faithful support.                                                      

July Need: $16,920.00  July Giving Total: $ 5,863.05                                    

July still needed: $11,056.95 

 Worship Service for all ages in the auditorium. Please 

welcome our guest speaker Jerry Layton. Mr. Layton is an 

active retired missionary: Association of Baptists for World 

Evangelism. He has 32 years international experience 

teaching creation worldview. Today’s message is on bibli-

cal creation. 

 Nursery for children birth through age 3-located left of 

main hall. Parents are asked to sign children in/out. 

 Spark Kids Church for children age 4 through 4th 

grade.  Kids 2nd and up will enjoy today’s presentation and 

are welcome to stay in the service! Kids will be dismissed  

during the service. Parents please pick up kids directly fol-

lowing the service. 

 Fuse/Ignite Youth Group tonight at the Zechman 

home 6:00pm-8:00pm. Guys bring drink, girls bring snack! 

 Stained Glass Class tonight 5:00-8:00pm 


